
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 26 April 2023 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 

Important Dates 

4 May - Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch Play - 

Year 1 & 2 

6 May - PTA Quiz Night 

12 May - MANA Assembly 9.15am-10am 

15 & 16 May - Community Swim Starts 

(Senior and Middle School) 

17 May - Board of Trustees Hui  5.30-

7.30pm 

26 May - MANA Assembly 9.15am-10am 

29 May - New Entrant Cohort Starts 

5 June - King’s Birthday (School Closed) 

7 June - Reports Going Home 

8 June - Teacher Led Conferences 

26 June - Board of Trustees Hui 7pm 

30 June - Term 2 Ends 

It was lovely to welcome all our tamariki back to school today as 

we kick off Term 2. We hope you had a good ANZAC Day 

yesterday and lots of children have shared that they attended 

ANZAC services - so well done if you were up at dawn!  

We welcome a new cohort of children starting in Room 22 today 

and the tamariki of Rooms 1, 2 and 3 are back in their classrooms. 

We are hoping that over the coming week or so all our tamariki 

will be back in the spaces they were before the February floods.  

On Monday our kaiako and the kaiako of all our 10 partnership 

schools of Te Iti Kahurangi Kahui Ako came together for a day of 

learning and sharing around the New Zealand Curriculum refresh. 

The day’s agenda included a welcome performance from Te Rito 

Whaanau Kapahaka Group which was amazing. We are hoping 

this kapahaka will come to one of our MANA assemblies this year 

so our tamariki can enjoy them too.  Te Rito Whaanau Kapahaka 

is made up of students from across some of the Kahui Ako 

schools. The day also offered kaiako workshops, taken mostly by 

Kahui Ako teachers and leaders. It was a highly successful  

 

 



professional learning day hosted by Waterlea School, so a big thanks to the team for their mahi and 

manaakitanga organising the event.  The draft NZ Curriculum document is called Te Mātaiaho and it 

is an aspirational curriculum promoting inclusion and equity for all tamariki.  

We have a great term of learning planned so make sure you check out some of the dates in the side 

bar and get them into your calendars now.  


